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All students recognized in the student spotlight

receive a free meal from Sierra Energy

 Please review next year’s ballot of course selections with your child.

Counselors are meeting with students to complete course requests for

next year.

NAMI Ending the Silence: Families is a 1-hour presentation for adults

with teens that includes warning signs, facts and statistics, how to talk

with your child and how to work with school staff. It includes a

personal testimony from a young adult living with a mental health

condition about their journey to recovery. 

Register Here: https://bit.ly/3FdyWHS  
Please contact Sofia Amezcua (sofia@namica.org) with any

questions.

 Registration for next year is wrapping up: 

March 16, 2023, 4-5 pm:  

This week, the World Language

Department would like to recognize


Gabriel Lamas in the student spotlight. 

Gabriel joined Ms. Logan's first year


Spanish class for the second semester

after taking Spanish at a different


school. At first he was a little

overwhelmed, but he quickly adapted


and set himself to catching up &

mastering the language. It is a pleasure

to see Gabriel's smiling face every day.


He is the rare student who is always

focused and willing to participate


during class.

March 27th-March 31st

End of the Third Quarter
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 The Week Ahead

What's Happening 

“Ensuring today's students become the productive, well-adjusted adults of tomorrow!”

Student Spotlight 
Gabriel LamasFriday, March 17th, marked the end of the 3rd Quarter.  3rd Quarter report cards will

be printed and mailed home on Friday, March, 24th. 3rd Quarter grades determine

eligibility for extra curricular and cocurricular activities such as athletics, FFA, drama


performances etc. The new eligibility will go into effect on Monday, March 27th. 

With only 10 weeks left in the school year, please reach out to the school if you


have concerns regarding your students progress.  

CONGRATULATIONS TO MIA

KJEAR FOR SETTING A NEW


SCHOOL RECORD IN THE

POLE VAULT!  ON SATURDAY,


MIA CLEARED 11' BEATING

THE SCHOOL RECORD BY 1'!!

Mother Lode Job Training has a Student Training &


Employment Program(S.T.E.P. Up), that has spots

available .  For more information regarding the S.T.E.P.


Up Program and the qualifications, please see this


link:  S.T.E.P. Up Program Information Flyer  

SadieSadieSadie
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DanceDanceDance   

RescheduledRescheduledRescheduled



for Fridayfor Fridayfor Friday




3/24/233/24/233/24/23   
8:00-11:008:00-11:008:00-11:00

Did you Know?
That all students can ride the bus to


and from school for free?  There is no


charge for students to ride the bus. 


This change went into effect at the


beginning of the 2022/2023 school year.  
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